CITY OF DUNN ACCEPTING APPLICATIONS FROM NONPROFITS
The City of Dunn is accepting applications from nonprofit organizations who wish to request funding as part of the City’s budget for the 2018-2019 fiscal year. To be eligible for funding, applicants must adhere to the City of Dunn Policy for Funding Nonprofits, which can be found at www.dunn-nc.org on the main page along with the application. Applications may be hand delivered to the City Manager’s office at 401 E. Broad Street Dunn, or mailed to: City of Dunn City Manager’s Office PO Box 1065 Dunn, NC 28335. Applications must be postmarked or delivered by Wednesday, February 28, 2018 by 5:00 PM. Applications that are not received or postmarked by the deadline will not be considered for funding. For more information please contact Jennifer M. Fortin at (910) 230-3500 or jfortin@dunn-nc.org. 
The Daily Record:  Please publish in the Daily Digest on Friday, January 26, 2018.
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